
Crystal Mountain, as part of its emphasis on continuous improvement, has made a change 

to the door used on the Storm cooler.  The part previously had a high gloss finish to the 

door.  The new door has a matte finish which is less likely to show scratches and dings that 

might occur through handling.  In the photo below, the cooler on the left has the older 

style, high gloss doors while the unit on the right and in the detail photo has the matte fin-

ish.  All new coolers and replacement parts will transition to the matte finish once stock is 

depleted.  Part numbers will remain the same.  Contact your Crystal Mountain representa-

tive if you have further questions.   
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